
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2020 
 
 
CONTINUATION OF HEARING 
 
The Hadley Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a continuation of the Thursday, Jan 16, 2020 public hearing 
on Thursday February 6, 2020. The hearing will be held in the Town Hall rm. 203, 100 Middle Street at 
7:10 pm.  The continuation is on the request by Atty. Tanner on behalf of Mr. Ciccarelli, 2 Comins Rd., to 
appeal the issuance of building permit 9110 for 373 River Drive. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


